
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

September 18, 2019 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Kim Gardner, Nicole Kott, Wallace Messer, Megan Houser, Lee Starnes, Kenny Mull, and Dan Schultz. Sarah Massie, Wayne 
Finger, Mackie McKay and Michelle Claytor was unable to attend. 
 
The minutes from the August 21 meeting were read and approved.  
 
New Business: 
 Byron Hickox from the Town of Waynesville Planning Department and members of the Historical Preservation Commission spoke about   

preserving Sulphur Springs Park and also new ideas on how to bring the public to the park for educational and historical aspects. The first 
steps will be to formulate a plan that can be broken down into different stages. Byron asked if a subcommittee could be created from members 
of the Waynesville Parks and Recreation Advisory Commission and the Historical Preservation Commission. 

 We reviewed the monthly report for August. 
 The pickleball lines at the Waynesville Recreation Center were repainted white in order to make it more visible. LED lights will also be added 

to the gym. 
 Malcom Beasley has retired from the Town of Waynesville. 
 We are in the process of repairing the cracks on the tennis courts. 
 A golf tournament was held at the Waynesville Country Club for a fundraiser for the new park at Craven Street.  
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:22 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rhett Langston, Director 

Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 
550 Vance Street 

Waynesville, NC 28786 

Phone: 828.456.2030 
Fax: 828.456.2034 

Website: waynesvillenc.gov 

“Come play with us!” 

Proud members of 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


